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Four Way Test 
of the things we 
think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH? 
Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?
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of the things we 
think, say or do

MEETINGS
27th May 2020 (Meeting 2973) 
Chris Watson -Club Assembly

Zoom Meeting
(Please log in a little earlier as you 

may have to update to 
Zoom 5.0)

Enter waiting room BEFORE 7.30pm 

4th June 2020 (Meeting 2974)
Jeanette Etherington – Interplast 

Australia

If you joined the Zoom meeting on Thursday, you would have been
very well informed on the coronavirus, the time line and the
prediction of what we can expect to come. Dr Sanchia Warren very
kindly gave up her time to inform us on the pandemic from her
perspective as an Infectious Disease Specialist in Tasmania. She
was very happy to answer any questions and all without even bulk
billing!

The Club gave approval for the Community Building

Partnership Grant of $22,400, which had been held in

trust by the Eurobodalla Shire Council, to be allocated

to the construction of the stairwell and pathway between

Corrigans Beach and Observation Drive. Rotary signage

will be added in the near future

BREAKFAST CLUB
Students will return to BBPS on
Monday 25th May. Volunteers are
asked not to return to Breakfast Club
for the duration of this term. This is
for the protection of the children and
volunteers. We will be advised when
to return. The site of the burnt After
Schools Building has been cleared. It is
now the responsibility of Council to
replace it.


